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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Dave Harnish 

Librarian:       Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery:  Olivia King & Joey Sauder 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
 

Sept 24                      Power Paks Meeting                          12:30 p.m. 

Oct 4                          Communion                                        

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                    80         

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                 $ 1,899 

                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                     

                    

                     

                    September 13, 2015 

”Shaped By God’s Word” 

II Timothy 3: 10-17 

 

Welcome and announcements                         Bob Flowers 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Message                                                                Dave Harnish 

Sending Prayer                                                       Bob Flowers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                     9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service             9:30-11:00 a.m.  

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m.  



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 10:00-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:30 - 11:15 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2     11:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

 

 

Youth 

♦ 5th- 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦ 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8 

Adults 

♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

♦ Catalyst Groups 

               Connections- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

               Adults-   Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Paul & Louise Longenecker 

Librarian: Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery: Karey Newswanger & Dustin Sauder 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Sun         Sr High Youth Bible Study/ Parent Meeting            6:30 p.m. 

 

 

                   Announcements 
 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish  

if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will begin October 7, meeting the 1st & 

3rd Wed of each month. We will be doing Beth Moore`s DVD study 

"Here & Now...There & Then", which is a lecture series on Revelation. 

Anyone interested in doing the study please sign up on  form provided. 

Any questions see Geri, Marilyn or Phyllis.  

� THE DONEGAL FOUNDTION is excited to share the news that the 

Power Packs Project-Donegal Affiliate is expanding to include both the 

Donegal Primary and Intermediate Schools this season.  This non-profit 

program, that directly benefits children and their families, is preparing 

to distribute the food packs every Thursday during the school year 

from three different sites beginning October 8, 2015!  There will be a 

volunteer meeting on Thursday, September 24 at 12:30 p.m. here at the 

Chapel.  See the flyer in your mailbox for more information. 

� AFRICAN ASSOCIATION OF BIBLE SCHOOLS (AABS) is one of 

the groups that we support through our quarterly missions offerings. 

Another way that we can bless our African brothers and sisters is by 

giving them Christian books and Bibles—new, or in very good condition 

for use in the Bible school libraries.  Bible study aids such as 

concordances, Bible handbooks, commentaries, dictionaries, etc., are 

especially helpful. (No charts or cassette tapes, please.)  If you have 

some you would like to donate, bring to church and place on the table in 

the fellowship hall by September 27.  See www.africaabs.org for more 

information about the AABS ministry.  On behalf of our African 

brothers and sisters, we thank you! 

� DIRECTORY CHANGES – Please note the following contact changes 

in your directory:  Alice Collier – (717) 826-1627 (new phone number 

only); Martha Hess – 145 Airport Road Marietta, PA  17547 (new 

address only) and Faye Langley – 2 Devonshire Elizabethtown, PA  

17022 (New address only). 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

�  LANCASTER MENNONITE SCHOOL will be holding its 

annual Fall Festival, Homecoming and Benefit auction on 

October 2 and 3 at the LMS Lancaster Campus. 

� LANCASTER MEDA BREAKFAST--“Set in Stone: 

Integrating Faith and Business” with Jean Lengacher, Sept. 

29, 7:30- 8:45 a.m. at Bird-in-Hand Family Restaurant. $15 per 

person, payable at the door. RSVP by Sept. 25 to MEDA at 

(717)560-6546 or chapters@meda.org. For more information 

visit www.meda.org/lancaster.  

 

                                               YOUTH 

 

� Senior High Youth Bible Study – All 9th -12 graders are 

invited for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the 

youth room on TONIGHT from  7-8:30 p.m.  There will be a 

parent meeting at 6:30 p.m. before Bible Study. 


